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EACP Committee

From: Patricia B Cadiz <pbc5@mac.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 9:10 AM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: In support of EACP-16

Aloha Committee members and thank you for your service.  
 
I am writing is support of EACP‐16.  
 
The REAL cost of using petrochemical plastics would include the environmental cost of the pollution that it 
causes - both during production, and in its impact post useful life.   
 
There is a cost-of-convenience.  I’d rather pay the true cost and protect our beautiful home from the scourge of 
petrochemical plastic waste.  
 
Please support this bill and help us protect our environment. We can’t afford NOT to. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Patricia Cadiz 
Paia, HI 
 
 


